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By Mara Miller
In the latest celebrity couple news, Rami Malek gushed over
girlfriend Lucy Boynton in his Oscars acceptance
speech. UsMagazine.com broke the news that the couple was
dating in April 2018, and Malek confirmed their celebrity
relationship at the 30th Annual Palm Springs International
Film Festival last month. “Lucy, you’re the heart of this
film,” Malek said. “You are so beyond immensely talented.
Thank you so much.” What an adorable public message to his
sweetie!
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Cupid’s Advice:
Professing your love for your partner in public an be a big
deal. If you aren’t sure where to start, Cupid has a few
ideas:
1. Dinner with friends: If you and your partner have made

things official and you just can’t wait to profess your love,
wait to do it until you have dinner plans with your friends.
After your announcement, order a big bottle of wine and
celebrate the night and your love for your partner with your
besties.
Related Link: New Celebrity Couple: Charlie Puth Confirms He’s
Dating Charlotte Lawrence on Valentine’s Day
2. At a family gathering: This can be a little scary, but
professing your love for your partner in front of family is a
sure way to let everyone know that you are serious about them.
Professing your love in front of parents can be a big deal,
and is sure to make him, or her, feel special when you profess
your love.
Related Link: Celebrity Couple News: Cardi B & Offset Make
Reunion Red Carpet Official at Grammys
3. On social media: If you’re feeling particularly brave, make
a video about how much you love your partner and post it on
YouTube. Or if you have to remake the video six times because
you just can’t get it right, posting a cute picture with the
announcement on Instagram or Facebook should do the trick.
Your friends are sure to comment about how adorable you both
are!
What are some ways you have publicly professed your love for
your partner? Let us know in the comments below!

